
PUBLIC NOTICE

For the purposes of section 121 of the Charities 2011

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of Leeds Grammar School and Leeds Girls’ High School Foundation (“the Charity”)

Relating to Rose Court

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charity proposes to sell the freehold property known as Rose Court Nursery and Pre-Prep School at Buckingham Road, Headingley, Leeds LS6 1BP and relocate the 3 – 7 year old provision at the Alwoodley Gates campus.

Any persons wishing to make representations should make those representations in writing within one month from the date of this notice namely by 18th November 2019 to:

	Helen Clapham
	The Grammar School at Leeds
	Harrogate Road
	Leeds
	LS17 8GS

	enquiries@gsal.org.uk

Dated 18th October 2019

